
 

 
 
 
 
 
20 June 2019 
Prof. Suwen Li 
Huaibei Normal University 
China 
 
Dear Prof. Li 
 
It is my great pleasure to invite you to participate in the China-Korea Environment Workshop. 
It will be Seoul, Korea on 11-14 August, 2019. We plan to discuss research on air pollution 
and other environmental issues. During your stay here in Seoul, we will discuss several issues 
and outcomes from our project, which has been performed over the past five years. Our 
science goal aims at understanding the regional air quality changes driven by anthropogenic 
activities, which cause changes in emissions of ozone and aerosol precursors in East Asia. As 
lead of the Korean SLCP group, I am very much looking forward to discussing with you 
about the continued collaboration.  
 
Please let me know if there is anything that I can further provide for your travel to South 
Korea. I look forward to seeing you in Seoul.  
 
With best regards, 
 

 
 
Rokjin Park 
Lead, the Korean SLCP project 
Full Professor of School of Earth and Environmental Sciences,  
Seoul National University, 1 Gwanak-ro, Gwanak-gu, Seoul, 151-742, Korea 
Phone: +82-2-880-6715 
Fax: +82-2-883-4972 
Email: rjpark@snu.ac.kr 


